
From: Corrina Guardipee-Hall [corrinag@bps.k12.mt.us] 
To: Carlene Adamson [carlenea@bps.k12.mt.us], Tony Wagner [tonyw@bps.k12.mt.us], June 
Matt [JuneM@bps.k12.mt.us], Adrien Wagner [adrienw@bps.k12.mt.us] 
Subject: I would like to recognize the band and choir and their teachers that went to state 

Sent: Thu 5/11/2023 11:35 AM GMT-05:00 

Importance: Normal 
Carlene,  

 

Please put on our staff June Matt and Adrien Wagner and a special recognition to the two State 

Champions for State Music Festival Augustus Bullshoe and Abbigail Hite. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Corrina L. Guardipee-Hall ED.S. 
Browning Public Schools 

Superintendent 

 

"In the course of making decisions, ask yourself what is best for kids!" 


